
 

Friday 5th September 2025 

Dear Parents, 

 

On Tuesday 30th September, as part of our history topic ‘The Bronze Age, we would like to take Quartz class 

on a trip to The Museum in the Park to take part in their ‘Prehistoric Makers’ day. 

 

The children will have the opportunity to: 

-handle prehistoric tools 

-take part in a pre-history discovery trail 

-use stone age tools on real vegetables 

-visit the Earth, Fire, Iron blacksmithing temporary exhibition 

-make their own cast for a broach 

The trip will happen within the school day and school uniform must be worn. Please make sure they are prepared 

for the weather as we will be outside for parts of the day, i.e. sensible shoes, coat, hat, suncream etc.   

All of the children will need to bring a snack, packed lunch and plenty to drink (no fizzy drinks or glass bottles 

please). If your child is eligible for income related free school meals and requires a packed lunch from the 

school kitchen please indicate on the slip below. Orders for these must be received by Monday 15th September 

at the latest so that the cook can order her supplies. Thank you. 

This is a free trip. 

Please return the permission slip below, by Monday 22nd September.   

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Barrett & Mr Gibbons 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

REPLY SLIP- please return to Miss Barrett/Mr Gibbons by Monday 22nd September. 

Quartz class trip to The Museum in the Park – Tuesday 30th September 

please tick ALL boxes that apply below: - 

 I would like my child.…………………………………………… (child’s name) to attend the trip 

 

 I will provide a packed lunch from home 

 

 My child is entitled to income related school meals and I would like to order a school packed lunch 

 

Signed: …………………………………………………. 


